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ID 21PZ00026 & 21Z00014

I’m writing in regards to the request for change of zoning for the
property located at 9555 Hibiscus Ave in Micco, FL. I am a
resident of the neighborhood and purchased a home in the area
because it is not a busy neighborhood. Micco is the unique place
it is because houses are not on top of each other. I vote no in
regards to the request for change of zoning classification. 

Sincerely,
Ashley Harris

Objection
21PZ00026 & 
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Lystlund
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